
 

 

January 5, 2022 

 

 

 A special meeting/work session of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on 

Wednesday, January 5, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the Aurora Municipal Center, 575 Oakwood 

Avenue, East Aurora, NY.  The purpose of the meeting/work session was to interview candidates 

for positions on the Town Zoning Board of Appeals and Town Planning Board.  The meeting 

was held in-person and virtually via Zoom.  Several of the candidates appeared in person and 

others were interviewed via Zoom. 

 

Members in attendance: James Granville  Councilman 

    Joseph McCann  Councilman 

               Luke Wochensky  Councilman 

                   James J. Bach   Supervisor (via zoom)   

   

       

 The Town Board met and interviewed, in order of appearance, the following persons for 

the following positions: 

 

David Librock – 7-year term on the Planning Board.  Mr. Librock is currently completing a term 

on the Planning Board and would like to be reappointed.  (Appeared in person.) 

 

Nancy Burkhardt – Zoning Board of Appeals.  (Appeared via Zoom.) 

 

Angela Griffis – Planning Board. (Appeared via Zoom.) 

 

Grace Viger – Planning Board. (Appeared via Zoom.) 

 

George Schoeneman – Planning Board. (Appeared via Zoom.) 

 

Rod Simeone – 5-year term on the Zoning Board of Appeals.  Mr. Simeone is currently on the 

Zoning Board of Appeals and would like to be reappointed. 

 

Stephanie Morgan – Zoning Board Alternate (1-year term). (Appeared via Zoom.) 

 

Beiter, Jeanne Leccese – Planning Board. (Appeared via Zoom.) 

 

Joseph McPherson – Zoning Board Alternate (1-year term).  (Appeared in person.) 

 

Interviews concluded at 8:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

  

 


